
First of all, Happy Thanksgiving!

We are so thankful for You!
We've all been through so much in the past year: our store expansion, a continuing pandemic,
new staff, plans for the future "pivoting" continually. But through it all, we've had each other and it
has helped us through our ups and our downs,

So, Thank You.
From all of us here at Grant House Sewing Machines.

And have a safe, warm, and happy Thanksgiving.
We will be closed on Thursday, November 26th.

Next, how would you like to get
20% off?

Bring in a toy, unwrapped in it's original packaging, and we will give you 20% off your entire
purchase (excluding sewing machines and furniture). The toys we collect through the Toys For
Tots campaign will stay in our community and will be distributed to low-income needy children
through the Unity Shoppe, Inc.

We will also have a donation jar near the register for anyone wishing to make a donation, in
memory of Barbara Tellefson, the founder of Unity Shoppe who passed away Sunday. She
leaves a big hole in the community and in our hearts. All proceeds will go to the Unity Shoppe.

Look for granthousesewingmachines on Instagram!

Get ready. We're going to have a
class!

https://www.brother-usa.com/holiday-gift-guide-2020
http://www.pfaff.com/promotions
http://www.husqvarnaviking.com/Promos
https://www.janome.com/siteassets/holiday-promo-2020.pdf


JOY!

The picture doesn't do it justice. Silver metallic candlewicking flows between the two
embroidered halves of a letter. Using the "on trend" colors for the 2020 holiday season, the Joy
pennant is created on a deep blue "Grunge" with Silver, White and Aqua thread. The binding is
shimmery white fabric. It's beautiful. And you can make it!

The uber-talented Jane Connor created the inspiration for this last year with her "Merry
Christmas" banner. We're in love with it! This is just a preview of exciting things to come!

This project can be completed entirely in the hoop, just add the binding! This will be an on-line
class so jump in for your "seat" right away. The class is scheduled for December 12, 2020 at
3:00 pm to 6pm (ish). $25.00. Sign up at Have.FunSewing.com! A materials list will be sent after
you've signed up.

On-going Promotions

It's that time of year!

Click on the images below for more information.



In addition to holiday promotions, Pfaff is introducing the creative icon 2. There are three special
edition colors to choose from and pre-orders are being taken now. There will be only 275 of each
color available worldwide and once they're sold out, that's it. The creative icon 2 will then be
available in their purple aurora color. Click on the link below for more information.



In addition to the pre-launch of the creative icon 2, Pfaff is also offering a deal on accessories! If
you click on the link below, it will take you to the Pfaff promotion page with information on all their
promos.

Husquarna Viking is launching two new machines: the Epic 95Q and the Sapphire 85. There's
also an accessories promotion. Click on the image for more information.



And last, but certainly not least, there's Janome. Browse through their Gift Guide to see what you
can't live without!



Service Day
Tuesday, December 10, 2020

Due to the popularity of Ted, our terrific technician,
the earlier you bring your machine in advance of

each Service Day, the better.

Machines are taken first come first serve.

All home sewing, embroidery, overlock and
coverstitch machines welcome!

Drop off:
M-F 10-5:30, Saturday 10-3

Service Center: 336-B East Cota St.
(805) 962-0929

Stop in to shop
Grant House Sewing Machines and more.

336-B East Cota Street
Santa Barbara, 93101 CA

Authorized Dealer and Service Center for Brother, Janome, Pfaff, & Viking
Authorized Sub-Dealer and Service Center for Bernina

Monday to Friday 10am - 5:30pm
Saturday 10am - 3pm

805 962-0929




